
 

 

Ref: F.No.:908 

July 6, 2024 
 
Corporate Relations, 
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, Mumbai – 400 001 
 
Ref: Scrip Code: 506414 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Subject:  Intimation of successful closure of US FDA Inspection at Company’s 

manufacturing facility situated at Dahej, Gujarat, India. 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015, we are pleased to inform you that US FDA has issued an Establishment 
Inspection Report (EIR) for the Company’s manufacturing facility situated at Dahej, 
Gujarat, India with no observations as to any significant objectionable conditions, and the 
inspection has been successfully ‘closed’ by the US FDA.  
 
Kindly take the above intimation on record. 
 
Thanking you,  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For Fermenta Biotech Limited   
 
 
 
 
Srikant Sharma 
Company Secretary & Vice President (Legal) 
Membership No. FCS3617 
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